
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 31 May 2019 2:14 PM 
To: Kate Thomson; Katie-Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au; Nick Tindley (nrt@fcbgroup.com.au); 

jcullinan@raffwu.org.au; Sue-Anne Burnley 
Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: AM2017/60: General Retail Industry Award 2010  

 
Dear parties, 
 
We refer to the attached letter from SDA National re the above matter, and to our email to you 
yesterday requesting whether you consent to the extensions sought by 12 noon today.  
 
We approve your requests for extensions to file submissions as follows: 

- Applicant’s submissions, originally due Friday 31 May 2019, per Directions (amended) dated 
12 February 2019, approved to 4:00 pm Wednesday 5 June 2019; and 

- Reply submissions, originally due Friday 23 August 2019 under the above Directions, 
approved to 4:00 pm Monday 26 August 2019. 

 
Should you wish to request any further extensions, in the future please direct the requests to 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au and cc amod@fwc.gov.au.  
 
Amended Directions will be published shortly. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2019 12:07 PM 

To: Kate Thomson; Katie-Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au; Nick Tindley (nrt@fcbgroup.com.au); 
jcullinan@raffwu.org.au 

Cc: Sue-Anne Burnley; Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: Requested amendments to Directions of 12 February 2019 

 
Dear parties, 
 
The SDA has requested the Directions (amended) dated 12 February 2019 be amended further to 
include two filing extensions, being: 

- Applicant’s submissions, originally due Friday 31 May 2019, extended to 4:00 pm 
Wednesday 5 June 2019; and 
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- Reply submissions, originally due Friday 23 August 2019, extended to 4:00 pm Monday 26 
August 2019. 

 
Can you kindly advise us by 12:00pm tomorrow, Friday 31 May 2019 if you consent or oppose the 
filing extensions above, and the subsequent amendment to the Directions dated 12 February 2019. 
 
If I have missed any parties to the AM2017/60 matter, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
 
From: Sue-Anne Burnley [mailto:sue-anne@sda.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 29 May 2019 4:25 PM 

To: AMOD 

Subject: Ltr FWC 29 May (003) 

 
Please find attached correspondence regarding the 4 yearly review -  General Retail Industry Award 
 
Sue-Anne Burnley 
National Industrial Officer 

 

 

 
Shop Distributive and Allied Employees’ Association                                

Level 6, 53 Queen Street, Melbourne, VIC, Australia 3000 

P: 03 8611 7000 E:  sue-anne@sda.org.au  W: www.sda.org.au  
THE UNION FOR WORKERS IN  RETAIL . FAST FOOD. WAREHOUSING. 

 
 
This message may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information intended solely for the individual(s) and entity(s) addressed. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that you may not disseminate, copy or take action in reliance 
upon it. If you have received this message in error, please notify general@sda.org.au. The mailbox address from which this message has 
been sent is for business mail only. Mail sent to it may be subject to security scanning and delivery of non-business messages sent to this 
address may not occur.  

 

Message protected by MailGuard: e-mail anti-virus, anti-spam and content filtering. 

http://www.mailguard.com.au/mg 
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